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WHAT’S NEW

WHERE YOUR DONATIONS GO

FUTURE CHALLENGES

NEW STATION IN VIRGINIA

Thanks to you, our supporters, Effect Radio has a new FM translator 
located at the CSN full power AM station in Tazewell Virginia! You can 
tell a friend out that way or a family member to tune in to the Effect at 
95.5 FM W238DB

PARIS, TX OUTAGE...UGH!
I know that it has been frustrating to those out in the Pris Texas area but I 
have great news, and once again thanks to you, parts are on the way to fix it! 
Yippee!

Hello Effect Radio supporters, J.G. here, blessings to you. Once again, but not enough, I thank you for your generous support today and over the past years. This is 
Effect Radio’s first newsletter since I came on the job and I’m excited about keeping you up-to-date on what’s happening here and where your hard-earned donations 
are going. The biggest expense we have are the tower rents which cost about $30,000 per month. CSN (our Parent Network) has a shop where all of our transmitters 
are repaired by CSN engineers.

Then there are the service trucks that CSN engineers use to drive all over the U.S. to repair towers, transmitters, move stations, build new stations, and install new 
equipment. CSN engineers have to trek across tough terrain sometimes, and deal with extreme weather conditions as many of these station locations are on hills or 
on the tops of mountains or sometimes in hot or freezing, desolate locations.

The music industry is moving from CDs to online streaming as their main way of distributing music, making it difficult to obtain CDs for the E-Crew. Capitol Records 
offered this unavailable special release of NF’s album “Perception” as our appreciation gift for the month of June and we hope that you find it to be special. This will 
be the last E-Crew CD until further notice as we are going to put them on hold for a few months until we can figure out how we fit into the digital/streaming world.

For the month of July, we are sending you an E-Crew hat that was designed just for E-Crew donors. Starting in August, we are making you a new t-shirt every month, 
maybe throwing in a mug at some point, we’re not exactly sure, but we plan to have fun with it and hope that you enjoy the appreciation gifts that we put together for 
you in the coming months. Also, I’m available to you between 9:00AM and 5:00PM (MT) to speak with you personally about whatever the Lord leads. Just call me at 
CSN at 208.733.3133 ext. 214, or you can email me at ecrew@effectradio.com.

Well, that’s it this month, so until next month or we hear from you, God bless you and keep you.

Sincerely, J.G. and the CSN Staff

Be sure to subscribe to this newsletter by going to effectradio.com. The Effect website doesn’t always reflect all of the exciting things that are happening behind 
the scenes at Effect Radio; this newsletter will give inside info and keep you up to date.


